
From: Miguel
To: Kourtney Romine
Subject: Protect my rights
Date: Monday, June 08, 2020 10:05:43 AM

June 8, 2020

Attn: Kourtney Romine
300 N 6th St. Ste 103
PO Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720

RE: Protecting Private Property Rights

Dear Romine,

I’m writing to you again to protect my property rights. I understand another gas company, Snake River Oil and Gas.

I am against the proposal and do not want to share the negative impacts regardless of payments or royalties. I enjoy
my peace and privacy and vote NO on the proposal.

Respectfully Submitted,

Miguel Herrera/Francis Florez
1207 NW 24th St.
Fruitland, ID 83619

Sent from my iPhone
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